
Invite to ‘Crystal Clear?’ from Southwark Youth Council 
 
Dear… 
 
We are two representatives of Southwark Youth Council (SYC. As part of SYC we 
are hosting our first event as the re-established youth council. The event ‘Crystal 
Clear?’ is the annual youth conference for young people in Southwark taking place 
on the 23rd of August 2010 at the Keyworth Centre, Southbank University, SE1.  
 
We would like to invite you to partake in this event specifically in one of our two big 
workshops, “Political Speed Dating” which is loosely based on the format of the 
game. Your role will be as one of the “dates” where young people from all over 
Southwark, rotate in groups of four around individual Councillors and council officers 
like yourself and have the opportunity to ask you about your role in Southwark and 
how it relates to us and how your work impacts on our lives.  
 
This particular part of ‘Crystal Clear?’ will be from12.30-2pm, although you are 
welcome to attend the whole day. Your participation will help us as Southwark Youth 
Council, to encourage young people to make a positive contribution to their 
community, while you will get a first hand opportunity to interact directly with 
everyday young people, hear what we really think and what we really want to know. 
We would be grateful for your response as soon as possible. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Kirsten Mary Hamilton – Allison 
And 
Samiat Oshodi 
 
On behalf of the Southwark Youth Council 
 


